Light House Keepers Lunch Drama Activities
Right here, we have countless books light house keepers lunch drama activities
and collections to check out. We additionally pay for variant types and
furthermore type of the books to browse. The tolerable book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as skillfully as various additional sorts of books
are readily to hand here.
As this light house keepers lunch drama activities, it ends occurring living
thing one of the favored book light house keepers lunch drama activities
collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to look
the amazing books to have.

Exploring Play in the Primary Classroom Gill Beardsley 2013-11-26 First
Published in 1999. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Impro Keith Johnstone 2012-11-12 Keith Johnstone's involvement with the theatre
began when George Devine and Tony Richardson, artistic directors of the Royal
Court Theatre, commissioned a play from him. This was in 1956. A few years
later he was himself Associate Artistic Director, working as a play-reader and
director, in particular helping to run the Writers' Group. The improvisatory
techniques and exercises evolved there to foster spontaneity and narrative
skills were developed further in the actors' studio then in demonstrations to
schools and colleges and ultimately in the founding of a company of performers,
called The Theatre Machine. Divided into four sections, 'Status',
'Spontaneity', 'Narrative Skills', and 'Masks and Trance', arranged more or
less in the order a group might approach them, the book sets out the specific
techniques and exercises which Johnstone has himself found most useful and most
stimulating. The result is both an ideas book and a fascinating exploration of
the nature of spontaneous creativity.
The Storm Cynthia Rylant 2003 Pandora the cat becomes a lighthouse keeper and
saves the life of Seabold the dog, and together the two of them create a family
with three young mice rescued from the sea.
Toys in Space Mini Grey 2013-05-14 A very silly (not-too-scary) story about
losing a beloved toy. That summer night, the toys were left outside. . . . For
the very first time, the Wonderdoll, the helpful wind-up robot, the thoughtful
green dinosaur, and the rest of their plucky gang lie in the grass, gazing up
at the stars. But one star seems brighter than the rest. As it grows bigger and
bigger, the toys realize it may not be a star at all! Soon they're venturing
into the unknown, traveling by spaceship, where they meet a lonely alien in
need of help, and some friends. From ever-inventive, award-winning authorillustrator Mini Grey comes a hilarious and heartfelt new adventure: a motley
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group of toys left outside in the garden become true friends and brave heroes-in space!
Teaching Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling in Primary Schools David Waugh
2021-12-22 Trainee and beginning teachers often find the teaching of grammar
especially challenging. This popular text provides the subject knowledge you
need to teach grammar, punctuation and spelling and explores how to teach it.
Detailed examples of effective lessons show you how to engage children’s
interest in some of the more formal aspects of writing. Throughout, activities
and practical examples demonstrate how you can translate this learning for the
classroom. This fourth edition has been updated to include new content on
developing children′s vocabulary. A subject knowledge audit has been added to
support you to assess your level of knowledge and confidence and to identify
areas for development. All chapters are now linked to the CCF.
The Lighthouse Keeper's Catastrophe Ronda Armitage 2014-09-04 Once there was a
lighthouse keeper called Mr. Grinling. At night time he lived in a small white
cottage perched high on the cliffs, and in the daytime he rowed out to his
lighthouse to clean and polish the light. When Mr Grinling locks himself out of
the lighthouse, he tries everything to get back inside! Available for the first
time as an e-book.
Drama and Reading for Meaning Ages 4-11 Larraine S. Harrison 2022-04-19 Drama
and Reading for Meaning Ages 4-11 contains over 40 creative drama ideas to help
develop reading for meaning in the primary school. The wide range of clearly
explained, structured and engaging drama activities will appeal to all primary
practitioners who wish to develop more creative approaches to the teaching of
reading. The activities show how drama can develop some of the skills
associated with reading for meaning such as empathising with characters’
feelings, exploring settings and themes and making inferences based on
evidence. The step-by-step activities range from familiar classroom drama
strategies such as freeze-frames and hot-seating to less well-known approaches
involving whole class drama experiences. The book also serves as an
introduction to using drama as a learning medium, with advice on how to set the
ground rules and clear explanations of the drama strategies. Each chapter has a
detailed explanation of what to do, followed by a number of examples linked to
quality texts, including poetry and non-fiction. From bringing books to life in
reception and Years 1 and 2, to peeling back the layers of meanings in Years 3
to 6, all the drama activities in this book are designed to improve reading for
meaning and help motivate children to read for pleasure, making this an
essential resource for all primary settings.
Dinosaur Police Sarah McIntyre 2015-05-07 Dinoville Police Station was having a
perfectly quiet morning - until the phone rang... "Red alert!" hollered
Sergeant Stig O'Saurus. "There's a rampaging T-Rex at the pizza factory!" The
dino police try to arrest Trevor T-Rex but cheeky Trevor manages to escape... A
fabulous new picture book by the fantastically talented Sarah McIntyre!
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The Lighthouse Keeper: The Lighthouse Keeper's Rescue Ronda Armitage 2016-09-01
Once there was a lighthouse keeper called Mr. Grinling. At night time he lived
in a small white cottage perched high on the cliffs, and in the daytime he
rowed out to his lighthouse to clean and polish the light. The Lighthouse
Inspectors have decided that it's time for Mr Grinling to retire. But when a
stranded whale desperately needs the Grinlings' help, the Lighthouse Inspectors
realise that Mr Grinling is still the best man for the job. The first
Lighthouse Keeper story, THE LIGHTHOUSE KEEPER'S LUNCH, was published over
thirty years ago and his adventures have been loved by children ever since. It
is now a modern picture book classic.
Desirable Literacies Jackie Marsh 2008-11-03 What are the ways in which young
children learn to communicate? Collating their extensive experience of language
and literacy in the early years, the contributors explore key aspects of this
topic, linking practical ideas for early years settings and classrooms to
relevant theory and research. This second edition is updated to take into
account important developments in research, policy and practice, and now covers
the 0-8 age range. It also addresses developments in new media and the impact
this has upon literacy in young children, and offers chapters on new areas
which have emerged in recent years, such as multimodality, media literacy,
creative arts and literacy. Explored in the book are: - the relationship
between play and literacy; - the role environmental print has in early literacy
development; - the language and literacy development of young bilinguals; ideas, suggestions and justifications for the use of poetry; - a two-year
research project, funded by Creative Partnerships; and - key issues relating to
family literacy.
Life and Death on Little Ross David R. Collin 2018-04-07 A tale of 117 years of
devotion to duty, peacefulness and calm, disrupted forever by a day of
inexplicable violence
Teaching Design and Technology in the Primary School (1993) Tina Jarvis
2017-09-29 Originally published in 1993. The appearance of design and
technology in the National Curriculum has offered primary teachers
opportunities for imaginative and stimulating work which is directly related to
the lives of their pupils. Its sheer scope can, however, be daunting for the
teacher already overloaded with the other demands of the National Curriculum.
Tina Jarvis provides some much needed guidance on strategies for including
design and technology effectively within the whole curriculum, including the
development of co-operative group-work and finding effective ways to assess
individuals in group situations. The author also looks at how teachers can
tackle subject areas which may be unfamiliar to them, such as systems,
environments and economic enterprises.
Primary Curriculum - Teaching the Foundation Subjects Rosemary Boys 2008-04-15
To be published alongside Primary Curriculum - Teaching the Core Subjects, this
textbook focuses on how to teach the following foundation curriculum areas
effectively to 5 to 11 year olds.: History Design and Technology Art Music
light-house-keepers-lunch-drama-activities

3/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 4, 2022 by guest

Religious Education Modern Foreign Languages Physical Education Each subject is
treated in the same way to give the reader 1) The principles and practice,
underlying how to teach the subject area, including how to plan, teach, assess
and evaluate, with 'top tips' from teachers, head teachers and inspectors; 2)
Information beyond the curriculum, including cross-curricular links and out-ofschool learning. This book will provide training and newly qualified teachers
with a one-stop resource for developing their skills in teaching the core areas
of the National Curriculum. The chapters adhere to the QTS Standards and to a
uniform structure - non-sequential reading is possible (in fact encouraged!).
Further, the chapters are user-friendly with full textbook features including
boxed case studies, examples of good practice, and a spacious text design.
Contributors include Gee Macrory, Principle Lecturer in English and MFL, Paul
Bowen, Senior Lecturer in History, Elaine MacCreery, Senior Lecturer in RE, Ivy
Roberts, Senior Lecturer in Art and Design, Alison Heap, Senior Lecturer in PE,
and Su Sayers, Senior Lecturer in Design Technology - all at the Institute of
Education, Manchester Metropolitan University. And Mike Costelli, Roehampton
University; Dave Coulbeck, Head Teacher since 1981; and Kate Buchanan, Director
of Supporting Professional Studies, Royal Northern College of Music
PISA Take the Test Sample Questions from OECD's PISA Assessments OECD
2009-02-02 This book presents all the publicly available questions from the
PISA surveys. Some of these questions were used in the PISA 2000, 2003 and 2006
surveys and others were used in developing and trying out the assessment.
Oliver's Vegetables Vivian French 2012-12-17 Do you like chips? Oliver does. In
fact, he won't eat anything else - until he plays a game with his grandpa.
Whatever vegetable Oliver finds in the garden, he must eat. On Monday, he pulls
up carrots, on Tuesday, it is spinach . . . An excellent book for parents with
slightly fussy children, which also introduces the days of the week. Other
titles in this series: Oliver's Fruit Salad Oliver's Milkshake
The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch Ronda Armitage 2007 Every day, Mr Grinling the
lighthouse keeper cleans and polishes his light to make sure it shines brightly
at night. At lunchtime he tucks into a delicious and well-deserved lunch,
prepared by his wife. But Mr Grinling isn't the only one who enjoys the tasty
food. Will Mrs Grinling think of a way to stop the greedy seagulls from
stealing the lighthouse keeper's lunch? This special paperback edition has been
created to mark the 30th anniversary of the modern classic, beloved by children
everywhere.
The Light Between Oceans M.L. Stedman 2012-07-31 "A novel set on a remote
Australian island, where a childless couple live quietly running a lighthouse,
until a boat carrying a baby washes ashore"-The Leaf Thief Alice Hemming 2021-08-03 Perfect for fans of Fletcher and the
Falling Leaves, The Leaf Thief is a funny picture book that teaches kids about
autumn, adapting to change, and the seasons. Squirrel loves counting the leaves
on his tree—red leaves, gold leaves, orange, and more. But hold on! One of his
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leaves is missing! On a quest to find the missing leaf, Squirrel teams up with
his good friend Bird to discover who the leaf thief could be among their forest
friends. With vibrant art and captivating characters, the magic of autumn is
captured beautifully on each page as readers tag along Squirrel's forest
adventure. Is there truly a leaf thief afoot, or is something else going on in
Squirrel's forest? A perfect exploration of change—both seasonal, and the
anxiety that change sometimes causes. Bonus material explaining about the
changing of the seasons. Poised to be a new fall classic. Pick up The Leaf
Thief if you are looking for: A classic read for ages 4 and up Back to school
books, ideal for your classroom, homeschool curriculum, and more! Seasonal and
educational stories about the changing seasons
To the Lighthouse Virginia Woolf 2021-06-24 Described by Virginia Woolf herself
as ‘easily the best of my books’, and by her husband Leonard as a
‘masterpiece’, To the Lighthouse, first published in 1927, is one of the
milestones of Modernism. Set on the Isle of Skye, over a decade spanning the
First World War, the narrative centres on the Ramsay family, and is framed by
Mrs Ramsay’s promise to take a trip to the lighthouse the next day – a promise
which isn’t to be fulfilled for a decade. Flowing from character to character
and from year to year, the novel paints a moving portrait of love, loss and
perception. Bearing all the hallmarks of Woolf’s prose, with her delicate
handling of the complexities of human relationships, To the Lighthouse has
earned its reputation – frequently appearing in lists of the best novels of the
twentieth century, it has lost not an iota of brilliance.
The Sound of Waves Yukio Mishima 1966
Solar System Sue McMillan 2018-08-02 Packed to the brim with fascinating facts
about our solar system, this book is a must-read for children who love space.
Discover fun facts about the sun, planets and moons in our solar system, plus
find out about the history - and future - of space travel. With brilliant
illustrations that bring the night sky to life, Solar System comes with a free
awesome keyring!
The Lost Group Theatre Plays John Howard Lawson 2011-06-01 For the first time
in over 75 years, three of the 'lost' plays presented by the famed Group
Theatre are now back in print. A huge part of American Theatrical History is
now available to the public! The book features '1931-' by Claire and Paul
Sifton, and 'Success Story' and 'Gentlewoman' by John Howard Lawson. Foreword
by the legendary Estelle Parsons, with additional material by George
Bartenieff, Jonathan Chambers, Jeffrey Lawson and Allie Mulholland. '1931-' by
Claire & Paul Sifton is the story of Adam, who is fired from his warehouse job
at the start of the play. Proud and determined, he sets out to find another
job, only to find hundreds of other men in the same situation. Without a
paycheck, Adam soon realizes how much he has to lose; health, dignity, hope,
and possibly even the young shop girl he loves. Alternately, it is the story of
all the men, young and old in Adam's situation. These are the men who sleep in
the parks, beg for coins and even turn to crime when there seems to be no other
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option. When their story and Adam's comes to a head at the gripping finale,
there is only one way left to turn: revolution. One of the preeminent
playwrights of the early 20th century, John Howard Lawson was the first
playwright to have 2 plays presented by the Group Theatre. SUCCESS STORY is a
classic tale of ambition, the American Dream and what actually constitutes
"success." Set in the New York advertising agency, we follow the rise of Sol
Ginsburg and his struggles for contentment, before and after, the 1929
stockmarket crash. In 1934, The Group presented Mr. Lawson's GENTLEWOMAN. It is
the story of socialite, Mrs. Gwyn Ballantine, who falls for the "inspired
Bohemian" Rudy Flannigan. After it is discovered her husband has been
committing scandalous business deals, Gwyn is tempted to pursue her passions
for the poet Flannigan, despite their conflicting social standing. Can she turn
her back on her privileged status and extravagant tastes in the name of love?
Chocolate Milk, X-Ray Specs and Me! Bethany Walker 2021-01-04 10-year-old
Freddy Spicer writes letters to his parents - who he believes are working at a
Brussels-sprouts farm in Outer Castonga, with no internet or phone access. In
fact, Freddy's parents are secret agents out of the country on a highly
classified mission - but Freddy has NO IDEA!
Letters from the Lighthouse Emma Carroll 2017-05-30 From the queen of
historical fiction, Letters From the Lighthouse by Emma Carroll is a stunningly
evocative wartime drama, and sure to keep you breathlessly reading to its very
last page. We weren't supposed to be going to the pictures that night. We
weren't even meant to be outside, not in a blackout, and definitely not when
German bombs had been falling on London all month like pennies from a jar.
February, 1941. After months of bombing raids in London, twelve-year-old Olive
Bradshaw and her little brother Cliff are evacuated to the Devon coast. The
only person with two spare beds is Mr Ephraim, the local lighthouse keeper. But
he's not used to company and he certainly doesn't want any evacuees. Desperate
to be helpful, Olive becomes his post-girl, carrying secret messages (as she
likes to think of the letters) to the villagers. But Olive has a secret of her
own. Her older sister Sukie went missing in an air raid, and she's desperate to
discover what happened to her. And then she finds a strange coded note which
seems to link Sukie to Devon, and to something dark and impossibly dangerous.
'A gripping adventure.' Guardian 'A triumph.' The Bookseller 'Carroll sews
together accessible history with a cracking plot and a character to love in the
strong, principled Olive.' The Times, Children's Book of the Week What readers
are saying: 'I recommend that you buy this book now!!' Hugo, age 11 'Buy this
book because it has lots of action, mystery and tragedy.' Joshua, age 10 'An
amazing book.' Skye, age 9 'This is the book for you. It has secret, mystery
and suspense, how could you not like this?' Roman, age 11 'It will be the most
incredible book you've ever read.' Ananya, age 9
Active Learning in Primary Classrooms Jenny Monk 2014-01-14 What do they mean
by Active Learning? How can you inspire children to engage fully in their
learning? How can you plan and organise a curriculum that ensures that children
are actively involved in the learning process? This brand new text not only
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explores and examines the concept of active learning, but demonstrates how
every teacher, new or experienced, can translate theory into practice and reap
the rewards of children actively engaged in their own learning in the
classroom. Central to the book is the series of extended case studies, through
which the authors highlight examples of effective teaching and learning across
the whole primary curriculum. They provide practical examples of planning,
teaching and assessing to encourage, inspire and give confidence to teach in
creative, integrated and exciting ways.
The View from Split Rock Lee Radzak 2021-05 A modern lighthouse keeper tells
the fascinating stories of his tenure at a celebrated historic site.
The Lighthouse Keeper's Mystery Ronda Armitage 2020-01-06 A new addition this
modern classic series! Someone is dumping rubbish into the sea! Mr Grinling's
nephew George thinks it could be pirates ... or could the culprit be someone
closer to home? A charming new story in this beloved series, with an important
conservation message.
Room on the Broom Julia Donaldson 2004 "How the cat purred and how the witch
grinned, As they sat on their broomstick and flew through the wind. The witch
and her cat fly happily over forests, rivers and mountains on their broomstick
until a stormy wind blows away the witch's hat, bow and wand. Luckily, they are
retrieved by a dog, a bird and a frog, who are all keen for a ride on the
broom. It's a case of the more, the merrier, but the broomstick isn't used to
such a heavy load and it's not long before...SNAP! It breaks in two! And with a
greedy dragon looking for a snack, the witch's animal pals better think fast!"-Provided by publisher.
The Bench Meghan, The Duchess of Sussex 2021-06-08 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• Meghan, The Duchess of Sussex’s first children’s book, The Bench, beautifully
captures the special relationship between father and son, as seen through a
mother’s eyes. The book’s storytelling and illustration give us snapshots of
shared moments that evoke a deep sense of warmth, connection, and compassion.
This is your bench Where you’ll witness great joy. From here you will rest See
the growth of our boy. In The Bench, Meghan, The Duchess of Sussex, touchingly
captures the evolving and expanding relationship between father and son and
reminds us of the many ways that love can take shape and be expressed in a
modern family. Evoking a deep sense of warmth, connection, and compassion, The
Bench gives readers a window into shared and enduring moments between a diverse
group of fathers and sons—moments of peace and reflection, trust and belief,
discovery and learning, and lasting comfort. Working in watercolor for the
first time, Caldecott-winning, bestselling illustrator Christian Robinson
expands on his signature style to bring joy and softness to the pages,
reflecting the beauty of a father’s love through a mother’s eyes. With a
universal message, this thoughtful and heartwarming read-aloud is destined to
be treasured by families for generations to come.
Drama Activities With Older Adults Anne Thurman 2014-02-24 Lead older adults in
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creative drama activities. This practical handbook provides step-by-step
instructions for conducting over 50 introductory activities to stimulate the
senses, awaken the imagination, activate body movement, encourage interaction,
and stimulate verbal communication with the elderly. Written primarily for
activity, recreation, and program directors of community/day care centers and
in retirement homes who have some interest in drama but no formal training,
Drama Activities With Older Adults features a wide array of group work skills.
A number of complete model session plans are included which feature objectives,
lists of materials needed, procedures for setting up the dramatic situation,
and methods for evaluation.
Teaching English by the Book James Clements 2017-12-07 Teaching English by the
Book is about putting great books, wonderful poems and rich texts at the heart
of English teaching, transforming children’s attitudes to reading and writing
and having a positive impact on learning. It offers a practical approach to
teaching a text-based curriculum, full of strategies and ideas that are
immediately useable in the classroom. Written by James Clements, teacher,
researcher, writer, and creator of shakespeareandmore.com, Teaching English by
the Book provides effective ideas for enthusing children about literature,
poetry and picturebooks. It offers techniques and activities to teach grammar,
punctuation and spelling, provides support and guidance on planning lessons and
units for meaningful learning, and shows how to bring texts to life through
drama and the use of multimedia and film texts. Teaching English by the Book is
for all teachers who aspire to use great books to introduce children to ideas
beyond their own experience, encounter concepts that have never occurred to
them before, to hear and read beautiful language, and experience what it’s like
to lose themselves in a story, developing a genuine love of English that will
stay with them forever.
Writing Pie Corbett 1997-07-01 This is a bank of ideas designed to help
teachers to develop the writing of primary-school pupils. It is concerned
mainly with the compositional aspects of writing, rather than spelling,
handwriting and punctuation, and consists of five main sections, dealing with
writing stories and poems, writing for information, writing from reading,
writing from personal experience, and redrafting and proof-reading.
Who Sank the Boat? Pamela Allen 2013 The reader is invited to guess who causes
the boat to sink when five animal friends of varying sizes decide to go for a
row.
Implementing the Primary Curriculum Kate Ashcroft 2003-10-04 First published in
2004. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Teaching Across the Early Years 3-7 Hilary Cooper 2004-11-23 This practical and
accessible book explores ways of developing continuity and coherence in
children's learning from three to seven years old. It is based around three
case studies in which tutors on Initial Teacher Training courses worked with
early years practitioners in three different pre-school settings, each linked
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to a primary school. The book describes how they successfully managed to plan
and teach integrated themes across the age-range in the context of the
requirements of the Foundation Stage and the National Curriculum. Each case
study has a different focus: * science, design and technology *' the arts' including an ICT strand * 'the humanities' - including a physical education
strand English and mathematics dimensions run through each theme.The book is
alive with discussion of children's art, language, drama and music, captured as
field notes, writing, drawing, and as video tape. Each chapter concludes with
suggestions of ways in which readers can develop the ideas in their own
contexts. This book will be invaluable reading for students on Early Years
courses, Early Years practitioners, and tutors and mentors in early childhood
education.
Rosie's Hat Julia Donaldson 2015-02-27 Follows the adventures of Rosie's hat
over the years since it blew off her head in a sudden gust of wind.
The Pilot's Wife Anita Shreve 2007-07-31 Anita Shreve's hauntingly beautiful #1
bestseller and Oprah's Book Club selection about tragedy, grief, betrayal, and
the 'impossibility of knowing another person.' As a pilot's wife, Kathryn has
learned to expect both intense exhilaration and long periods alone, but nothing
has prepared her for a late-night knock that lets her know her husband has died
in a crash. Until now, Kathryn Lyons's life has been peaceful if
unextraordinary: a satisfying job teaching high school in the New England mill
town of her childhood; a picture-perfect home by the ocean; a precocious,
independent-minded fifteen-year-old daughter; and a happy marriage whose
occasional dull passages she attributes to the unavoidable deadening of time.
As Kathryn struggles with her grief, she descends into a maelstrom of publicity
stirred up by the modern hunger for the details of tragedy. Even before the
plane is located in waters off the Irish coast, the relentless scrutiny of her
husband's life begins to bring a bizarre personal mystery into focus. Could
there be any truth to the increasingly disturbing rumors that he had a secret
life?
The Lighthouse Keeper's Christmas Ronda Armitage 2014-10-01 Once there was a
lighthouse keeper called Mr. Grinling. At night time he lived in a small white
cottage perched high on the cliffs, and in the daytime he rowed out to his
lighthouse to clean and polish the light. Mr and Mrs Grinling are looking
forward to an extra-special Christmas with their great-nephew, George. But on
Christmas Eve, Mr Grinling and George get stranded in the middle of a storm!
Can Mrs Grinling reach them in time for Christmas dinner? The first Lighthouse
Keeper story, THE LIGHTHOUSE KEEPER'S LUNCH, published over thirty years ago.
It is now a modern picture book classic, and his adventures have been loved by
children ever since.
A Christmas Legend Moira Andrew 2021-10-07 A charming 32 page children's
picture book about the arrival of the Christ Child and Him seeing His first
Christmas tree.
light-house-keepers-lunch-drama-activities

9/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 4, 2022 by guest

Jumpstart! Drama Teresa Cremin 2009-03-23 Jumpstart! Drama contains more than
forty engaging, practical, easy-to-do and highly motivating drama activities
which will appeal to busy primary teachers who wish to enliven their practice
and make more use of drama in line with the Framework for Literacy. All the
activities connect to well-known texts, which are popular in primary
classrooms, and the conventions described can be used in a variety of subjects,
suiting a wide range of learning styles. The book is organised around four
sections which can be dipped into, each providing rich and accessible ideas to
stimulate drama in the classroom, helping teachers to: use stories as a basis
for drama work use poetry as a stimulus for drama teach non-fiction through the
use of drama develop role play areas and the drama opportunities they provide.
Ideal for busy primary teachers who wish to encourage their pupils in drama,
Jumpstart! Drama will help teachers to use literary and non-fiction texts in a
dramatic and motivating manner.
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